
Announcements for Tuesday, November 29, 2022 

❖ BTHS Theatre Department will be holding auditions for their spring musical, 

Matilda, on Saturday December 10th at 12:30pm.  If you are interested in 

auditioning for a role or getting involved behind the scenes, please visit Mr. Billy’s 

classroom, Rm 221 located in the Fine Arts hallway.  Audition information is 

posted outside the door. 

 

❖ NHS meeting this Friday, December 2nd at 8:30 am in the Auditorium. Be on time! 

We will be taking our yearbook picture and have a very special guest speaker. 

 

❖ All young men interested in joining the Weightlifting Team – there will be an 

organizational meeting on Thursday, December 8th at 9 am in Coach Reagan’s 

Room N126.  Please be ON Time!  See Coach if you have questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


